
Workshop in English with Indian social theorist Ananta Kumar Giri:

“PLURALISM AND PEACE”
Saterday the 25th of October 2014 at 4.30 PM in Foreningernes Hus, 
Gudrunsvej 10 A, 8220 Brabrand.

 

In a globalized world we have a growing opportunity for pluralism and 
peace but there are also threats from especially the rise of nationalism 
and populism.

What can we do so that people in spite of their diversities will respect 
each other as equals in Denmark and in a more coherent world? 

How to create global cultures of pluralism and peace in ourselves, 
societies, communities, cities, nations and the world?

What are the challenges to civil society including The Integration Board 
and the ethnic organizations in Aarhus for supporting pluralism and 
peace in and outside Denmark?

Admission free! 

Organizing and supporting organizations:

AarhuSomali, Integrationsrådet i Aarhus Kommune, 
Militærnægterkontoret, Århus mod Krig og Terror.

Contact: Osman Farah, tel. 2728 2385, Maysaa Hassanein, tel. 2250 1395, Helge Ratzer, tel. 2047 9699.


